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February  

Mon 24th – INSET Day. School closed to all children  

Tues 25th – Children back for Spring term 2  

                   Choir to Young Voices in Manchester  

Wed 26th – Year 5 doing Escape to Safety at school 

Thurs 27th – Swimming starts for 4I  

March 

Thurs 6th – World Book Day – see poster & info  

Tue 18th & Wed 19th – Reception & Year 6 Parents  

                        Evenings & Book Look for everyone  

Fri 21st – Own Clothes day for chocolate donation  

Thurs 27th – Fri 28th – Year 4 to London  

Fri 28th – 9am Reception Mother’s Day Cream Tea   

                NO CELEBRATION ASSEMBLIES today  

April  

Tue 1st – Reports home for Years 1 to 5  

Wed 2nd – PTA Easter Bingo!  

Fri 4th – Break up for Easter Holidays  

              PTA Tuck Shops after school  

Wed 23rd – Back to school for Summer Term 1 

Residentials 2025 

Year 2 to Tattenhall Tue 1st – Wed 2nd July 2025 

Year 6 to Min-y-Don – Mon 7th – Fri 11th July 2025  

 

 

ASK ME ABOUT… 

Education is most effective when schools and parents 

work in partnership and parents are aware of what 

their children are learning about and doing in school. 

So, this week, please ask: 
 

Caterpillars: who I love   

Butterflies: what happened to the egg 

Reception: innovating Dino Dom’s story  

1M:  my own Dragon machine story  

1/2T: ways to help out planet   

2U: the creation story  

3S: different types of bridges 

3/4T: building bridges  

4I: addition written methods 

5McC: long multiplication 

5/6S: what to do if I see something inappropriate online   

6T: the ways I can show respect to myself and others when I'm online 

 

                        

Here at The Acorns, we place high priority on Children’s 

mental health every week, and we are proud to be a ‘My 

Happy Mind School’. This half term, all classes have been 

working on the module ‘Celebrate’. This is designed to help 

children recognise their strengths and promotes self-

reflection. The children have worked on a variety of 

activities to build self-awareness. 

This is what our mini acorns say about My Happy Mind:          

“I love recording my thoughts and feelings in my journal”              

“My favourite bit is the songs”                                                         

“it is good because we are learning about how our brains work 

and process information”                                                                    

“we look at our strengths, mine are bravery and honesty” 

Watch this space for information about our ‘My Happy Mind 

Day’ in May which will be held during World Mental Health 

week, which this year is 12th to 18th May.  

Parents and carers can find out all about what our Little 

Acorns are learning in school by downloading the 

myHappymind app and quoting code 149092. 

 

 

ROAD SAFETY 

This week there have been 3 incidents of cars pulling 

up by school in a dangerous manner or not being 

aware, 2 of which have resulted in people being hurt; 

one child knocked off a bike by a car door opening 

and a parent hit by a car reversing, whilst protecting a 

child who could not be seen by the driver. These have 

been reported to the Police.  

PLEASE, please can all our parents be aware and 

sensible when driving or parking near school. 

Accidents like these cannot happen and it is scary to 

think how bad they could have been. Let’s all look 

after our community and keep our children safe.    

 

 



 

 

 

 


